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For Thomas Johnson, the Stacy Moore Hagan Memorial Scholarship gave him life-changing 
experiences through an internship conducting research at the Rutgers University Marine Field 
Station (RUMFS) in Tuckerton, N.J. He described it as an “opportunity to really fuel my passion, 
further my learning and prepare me for the job force and graduate school.”  

Roland Hagan, a Stockton graduate, established the memorial scholarship in memory of his 
wife who also studied at Stockton and went on to have a successful career in marine science. 
Her career was inspired by a cooperative internship experience at RUMFS, and to continue her 
legacy, Hagan created two awards to support Stockton undergraduates for eight-week 
internships at RUMFS and Stockton’s Marine Science Field Station. To date, $37,500 has been 
awarded to 15 students.   

“This makes me feel so honored to have been selected for such a valuable position and so 
blessed to be a part of a legacy paved by the Hagan family,” said Johnson.  

Ed and Doris Moore, Stacy’s parents, met Johnson at the dinner. Seeing a student succeed on 
a path that his daughter also took “is a thrill and it fills my heart,” said Ed.  

“I couldn’t have asked for a better son-in-law,” who is helping aspiring scientists in Stacy’s 
honor, he said.   

His wife added, “Stacy’s life is being relived. She was so dedicated to the field station and 
marine science. She was amazing.”  

Leo Schoffer, vice chair of the Stockton Board of Trustees, said, “Tonight is all about students. 


